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Tuesday, 26 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am pleased to announce that the Rose Academy has managed to secure 50 entries to the London 
Mini Marathon again this year for pupils from our school.  
 
This event will be held on the 20th April and children entering will run/jog walk a mile. Children in 
years R – 2 need to be accompanied on the course by an adult.  
 
Each child who finishes the course receives a medal and earns £10 for our school.  
 
Places are strictly limited to 50 children, so we will allocate places in the order in which we receive 
your expression of interest. If you would like to enter your child/children please email 
admin@shsharingey.co.uk using the subject line mini marathon. In the body of your email please state 
your child/children’s name and which class they are in.  
 
We will then notify successful entrants by email with further details of the event.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 
Headteacher  
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